
Update from Cllr Tom FitzPatrick            3rd March 2021 

SCULTHORPE PARISH COUNCIL 

 

NNDC CUSTOMER SERVICES DURING LOCKDOWN 
The customer services reception is closed for walk in face-to-face enquiries. However, staff are 
available to help you and can be contacted through the NNDC website, by phone or email.  

 Face-to-face appointments are only available for genuine emergency situations, vulnerable 
residents or complex cases which cannot be dealt with via other means.  

 For up-to-date information about our services and links to useful advice, see the Coronavirus 
page on the NNDC website. 

If you are a resident and need support relating to COVID-19 please email the District Council at 

 NNDCCovid19@north-norfolk.gov.uk or  
 call our helpline on 01263 516000. 

 

CENSUS 2021 
Sunday 21 March 2021 is Census Day in England and Wales and households should have received 
an initial contact card with preliminary information by the Census 2021 Team.  

 North Norfolk District Council is encouraging all of our residents and property owners to 
complete the Census form, either in hard copy or online formats, when asked to by the 
Census 2021 team as the information provided is so important in understanding the 
changing structure and needs of our community over time and ensuring that we secure the 
appropriate level of funding to provide public services in the future. 
 

 Information provided through the Census will allow for a deeper understanding of the 
communities and life experiences of people across North Norfolk in terms of health, 
education, employment, income, housing tenure and transport and inform policy 
development and funding for public services in years to come - so please complete the form 
and make sure North Norfolk’s voice is heard in this national census. 

More information and advice on how to answer the questions is available at census.gov.uk. 

 

COUNTY COUNCIL AND POLICE & CRIME COMMISSIONER ELECTIONS - 6TH MAY 2021 
It has been confirmed that these elections will be held as scheduled on the 6th May 2021.  

 A reminder - if anyone wishes to vote by post but has not already registered to do so, then 
they need to complete and return an application form.  

 The application can be downloaded from the District Council website.  
 Alternatively, you can request a form to apply for a postal vote:-  

o by email at postalvotes@north-norfolk.gov.uk or  
o by phone on 01263 516046 and you will be sent a form. 

 

 

Tom FitzPatrick 

District Councillor 

3rd March 2021 


